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The first stop will be at the San Xavier District of the Tohono O'odham 
Nation riparian restoration site called the Wa:k Hikdan.  At this site we 

will tour the various features and discuss how this site was visioned 
and constructed with community and partners. Next, we will drive to 

a location at the Santa Cruz River just north of the Wa:k Hikdan at I-19, 
and San Xavier Road, where staff will show how the restoration work 

to the south and other community actions have helped reestablish 
native habitat in the river bed. The District staff will also discuss some 
of the ongoing work to enhance the environment including watershed 

and invasive species management.
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